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COMMUNITY UPDATE SEPTEMBER 9, 2015

TIME TO APPLY FOR 2016 COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP GRANTS-IN-AID
Campbell River City Council will be accepting applications for 2016 Community Partnership grants-in-
aid until 4:30 p.m. Friday, September 18, 2015.

Applications and a copy of Council’s Finance Policy are available on the City website at www.
campbellriver.ca by selecting Your City Hall / Advisory Committees and Commissions (see links below 
Community Partnership Committee) or from City Hall upon request and should be submitted to the 
attention of Tracy Bate, Deputy City Clerk, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River,  BC V9W 4C7.

Community Partnership Grants-in-aid are available for community groups which meet the criteria 
stated in the City of Campbell River Council Finance Policy Section 2.3.

For further information or clarification on the application process contact Dennis Brodie, Finance 
Operations Supervisor at 250-286-5754, email  dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca.

Criminal record checks for volunteers working with children and vulnerable people are available free of 
charge from the BC Ministry of Justice (accessible online).
The Ministry also provides a reduced fee (currently $28) for criminal record checks related to employment.
The online provincial ministry service is available for organizations registered with the ministry. People 
applying for the criminal record check must use a code provided by the registered organization.
City Council recognizes the immense contribution of volunteers in Campbell River – and the City and 
Volunteer Campbell River are working together to try to improve access to free criminal record checks for 
volunteers in our community.
Each week, the Campbell River RCMP detachment receives an average of 12 employment and 22 
volunteer applications for police information checks.
Questions? Please contact Ross Milnthorp, General Manager of Parks, Recreation and Culture at 
250-286-5797 or the Campbell River Volunteer Centre at 250-287-8111.
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